
Wellington Botanical Society – Summer Fieldtrip 
In on 16 January 2020, out on 23 January 2020. 

Based at Lonsdale Park, between Kerikeri and Kaeo 
 

Completed forms and deposit to be in on, or by, 18 November—the last BotSoc meeting of the year. 
 

Name:  

Address:  

Home Phone:  Mobile:   

E-mail:  

Emergency contact:  

Relationship:  

Home Address of contact:  

 
Travel and accommodation arrangements: 

Please indicate which evenings you intend to be at 
Lonsdale Park: 

 16 Jan    17 Jan   18 Jan    19 
Jan  20 Jan    21 Jan    22 Jan 

Type of accommodation required:  Bunk accommodation (in 2 x 12 to 17 
bunk lodges), $15/person/night. 

 Tent site $15/person/night.  

 I/we will be making my/our own 
arrangements. 

Please specify your mode of travel to Lonsdale Park, e.g. 
public transport, own car, or as a passenger with someone 
else.  

We are exploring the option of hiring a van from Whangarei 
airport. Please indicate if you are interested but note that 
we will only proceed if there is enough interest to make it a 
viable option AND we have someone who agrees to drive. 

If you are going with your own car, how many additional 
passengers could you take: 

If you are taking a car, will it be available for day trips? 

 

 
 

 Yes      No 

 

 

 None    1       2       3        4 

 Yes      No 

Payment:  

Estimated cost per person: $400. (This applies both to those who are bunking or camping.) 
Please check one of the following boxes and make payment as specified: 

  By Cheque: please make cheque out to Wellington Botanical Society and send it with the completed 
Registration Form to: Lara Shepherd, 26 Thane Rd, Roseneath, Wellington 6021. 

  By Electronic Funds Transfer: please make the deposit to the Society’s account: 
020536 0017812 02 citing your name(s) in the particulars/reference boxes of the payee section.  

Notes for e-mailing the completed Registration Form:  
1. Download the form from the bottom of the BotSoc Trips web-page at: (To fill in the form’s check 

boxes”, double left click on it and click on the “Checked” button.) 
http://www.wellingtonbotsoc.org.nz/trips_2019.html#camp 
2. E-mail to Lara Shepherd at lara.shepherd@tepapa.govt.nz 

Notes for posting the completed Registration Form: 
1. Print off a copy of the form from the newsletter, or download from the above web site.  
2. Fill in as appropriate by putting an X in the required check boxes. 
3. Post the form with your cheque to Lara Shepherd’s above home address. (Cheque not required if 

payment already made by Electronic Funds Transfer.) 
Deposit: $400.00  
At the end of the trip, depending on the final cost, you will be sent an invoice (or a refund) for the full cost 

less your original payment. 

 

http://www.wellingtonbotsoc.org.nz/trips_2017.html
mailto:lara.shepherd@tepapa.govt.nz

